R.B. Hunt Elementary
SAC minutes – February 1, 2021

Attendance:
Members: 
	☐ Lauren Carpenter 
☐ Beth Cleary 
☒ Amanda Garman 
☐ Shellie Joyner


Attendees: 

Quorem(5 people): ☒ Yes  ☐ No

Minutes on 2nd page.

	☐ Lin Greco
☒ Nicole Jebbia
☐ Lauren Leth 
☐ Chris Pacetti 
☐ Andrew Hurley 


	☒ Josh Saxon 
☒ Meghan Saxon 
☒ Doug Gibson 
☒ Chelsey Gusse
☐ Shakyra Melean 
☐ Gaye Costeira 




Call to Order:
A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held Via Zoom.                                       Meghan Saxon called the meeting to order at 3:10 and welcomed everyone. Chelsey Gusse recorded the minutes for the meeting.   
Minutes:
Changes: None
Doug Gibson motioned to approve the minutes, Josh Saxon seconded.
New Business:
Saxon on behalf of Mrs. Nehemias- We had an awesome literacy week. Battle of the Books today went really well. The team has been made and they will represent our school very well. 
Mrs. Garman- We have not spent any of our SAC funds, stated the current SAC funds were at $14,000.  We are a Professional Learning Community(PLC) School. There is a training for several days in June and she would like to use SAC funds for those students to go. It’s about 4,000 for the fees, not including per diem. All Yays- in favor, it passed!
SAC Needs Assessment Survey – Committee members were encouraged to think about questions we could ask parents for input on our school.  Parent Communication?  Do we need more Alert Now’s?  Is Schoology a good vehicle?  What is the best way to be contacted?  Survey will launch next week, and have a window of two weeks. We need 20% parents, and 60% of the school staff to do the survey. 
Old Business:	
Motion to end the meeting- Jebia and Gibson seconded.   

Next Meeting:
Our next regularly scheduled meeting at R.B. Hunt will be March 1, 2022 in the Media Center.

Submitted by,
Chelsey Gusse
